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Ryan Safty

From: Amber Landis Roe <alandis19@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 1:49 PM
To: Ryan Safty
Subject: 15960 Rose Ave Application Inquiry

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Ryan, 

My name is Amber Roe and I was given your name by my neighbor Manny Kadkhodayan who came to see you in regards 
to our mutual neighbor’s garage application at 15960 Rose Ave. Manny informed me that they were proposing their 
addition based on a lot size that is larger than what they currently have. 

I believe the Doctorows have talked with your office about the lot line issue between their house and our house at 
15990 Rose Ave. A portion of our lot is fenced onto their side of the property which was put there by the previous 
owners of 15960 Rose Ave. My neighbor Manny is worried that the owners at 15960 are claiming the land that is ours in 
order to qualify for their addition. I just want to make sure that this doesn’t complicate matters of us trying to resolve 
the issue with a lot line settlement with the Doctorows.  

If you could let me know if there is any action I should be taking I would greatly appreciate it. 

Warmly, 
Amber Roe 
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